
Letter from the Transport Minister –
money for resurfacing roads and
potholes

Please find enclosed below the letter that I have received from the Secretary
of State for Transport on how much Wokingham will received for resurfacing
roads and filling potholes:

http://www.government-world.com/letter-from-the-transport-minister-money-for-resurfacing-roads-and-potholes/
http://www.government-world.com/letter-from-the-transport-minister-money-for-resurfacing-roads-and-potholes/
http://www.government-world.com/letter-from-the-transport-minister-money-for-resurfacing-roads-and-potholes/
https://johnredwoodsdiary.com/2024/02/08/letter-from-the-transport-minister-money-for-resurfacing-roads-and-potholes/screenshot-16/


https://johnredwoodsdiary.com/2024/02/08/letter-from-the-transport-minister-money-for-resurfacing-roads-and-potholes/screenshot-17/

